
L-CAP Update, May 2019 
 
In an effort to communicate better with library APs, L-CAP will send out monthly updates with 
the latest L-CAP activities and other information that might be important to APs. If you would 
like something added to an L-CAP Update, please email Jamie Carlstone (jdc6@illinois.edu). 
 
Academic Professional Updates 
 
Library Committee Volunteers 
 

• Now is the time to volunteer for library committees! The deadline is May 15. The 
webpage about committee volunteering was updated recently to include information 
about AP eligibility. APs are eligible to volunteer for: 

▫ Assessment Committee 
▫ Awards & Recognition Committee 
▫ Diversity Committee 
▫ Exhibits Committee 
▫ Faculty Meeting Agenda Committee 
▫ Research and Publication Committee 
▫ Staff Development and Training Advisory Committee 
▫ Strategic Communications and Marketing Committee 

 
Academic Professional Development Fund 
 

•  For the first time ever, the APDF was spent out completely. The fund will be back for 
the next fiscal year. If you have any questions, please contact CAP representatives Will 
Schlaack (schlaac2@illinois.edu) or George Gottschalk (gotts@illinois.edu).  

 
Promotional path 
 

• Tracy Tolliver was elected to fill the recent vacancy in the Academic Professional Peer 
Review Promotion Advisory Committee. Congratulations Tracy!  

 
Committee Updates 
 
Feedback form 
 

• L-CAP is providing a form for comments, questions or feedback from APs. We will collect 
feedback and pass it along to the appropriate party on your behalf with the option of 
keeping it anonymous. The forms will remain open indefinitely. These can be used for 
questions and comments about the library, including suggestions for L-CAP.  

• In addition to the feedback forms, you can also email the committee 
(lcap@library.illinois.edu) or speak directly to any member of L-CAP. 
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L-CAP meetings 
 

• Past: L-CAP Monthly meeting, April 18, 2019 
• Upcoming: L-CAP Monthly meeting, May 14, 2019 
• Information about L-CAP, including minutes of committee meetings, is always available 

at our webpage. 
 
Library AP Lunch Meet-up 
 

• Join us on May 15th at noon in the basement of the Illini Union for a lunchtime meet-up! 
 
-- 
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Tricia Lampron, Chair lampron2@illinois.edu  
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